
Posted:  March 25, 2021 

 
 
 

Portsmouth City Council Notice of Quorum 
 

Please be advised that the City Council may have a quorum 
present on Saturday, April 3, 2021 at 10:00 a.m. during the Site 
Walk of Peverly Hill Road Complete Streets Project Area. 
 
New Hope Baptist Church has approved the use of their parking 
lot at the rear of the church at 263 Peverly Hill Road as a 
gathering place.  All participants are required to maintain physical 
distancing and wear a face covering. 
 
 

Kelli L. Barnaby, MMC, CNHMC 
Portsmouth City Clerk 

 
 


